
  

Mixed-case lettering to begin on NHC/TAFB Tropical 
Weather Discussion  

 
The Tropical Analysis and Forecast Branch (TAFB) of NOAA’s National Hurricane Center 
will be transitioning to mixed case lettering in its Tropical Weather Discussions (TWD) for 
both the Atlantic and East Pacific basins effective Sunday, May 15, 2016.  
 
Additional information on the transition of this product and other National Hurricane 
Center products to mixed case can be found at 
http://www.nws.noaa.gov/om/notification/scn16-05mixed_case_twd.htm 
 
The Tropical Weather Discussions are available daily at 0405…1005…1605 and 2205 
UTC for the East Pacific basin and 0005…0605…1205 and 1805 UTC for the Atlantic 
basin.   
 
Contacts:  - NHC Public Affairs, nhc.public.affairs@noaa.gov 
        -  Hugh Cobb, Chief Tropical Analysis and Forecast Branch, 
                     Hugh.Cobb@noaa.gov  
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